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Starting a new academic journey can be both exciting and overwhelming. This is especially true when you're studying in a different country. You’re not alone! P2P x Hello
Hub are bringing together students to share experiences, tips, and support to make the transition smoother and less intimidating.

Whether you're looking for ways to settle in, meet new people, or find campus resources, this event is for you!

 “How to make new, not feel so scary" -  Event Details:

Feb 10, 2025 | 14:00 - 16:00
 Old Student Services, Seneca at York Campus

Feb 20, 2025 | 13:00 - 15:00
 D2014, Newnham Campus

 What You’ll Learn:

 Combating Isolation and Homesickness: Join clubs that match your interests, participate in on-campus activities and events, follow school social media

accounts for updates, and spend more time on campus to connect with others.

 Ask for Help: Talk to your professor if you're struggling in class, visit the Learning Center for academic support like tutoring, and reach out to fellow students

for advice and guidance.

 Know Your Student Resources: Access TSH (The Student Hub) for various student services and support and use Counseling and Accessible Learning

Services for mental health resources and academic accommodations.

 Stay Connected:

Visit and bookmark the International Student Support Page for more resources and updates.

Let’s make this new chapter less scary and more exciting—together! 
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